
 

 

 

                            September 2024 

Dear Prayer Partners,  
 

 Thank you for your prayers concerning a new location to begin 

holding church services.  We have found a storefront just two blocks 

from our house, so it is right in the middle of our target area.  As I write 

this letter the realtor company is working on the contract, and I should 

be able to pick it up in the next couple of days. 

Please pray that this process goes smoothly.  I am required to have two 

cosigners for renting the property, thankfully our missionary partner, 

David, and another member of our church are willing to sign for me.  I 

am very thankful for these men and their help, as their good reputations 

have helped to seal the deal.  I have found that most of the realtors are 

not very willing to take the risk of renting to a foreigner. 

After signing the contract, we will get the keys and then get the utilities 

turned on.  We will also begin painting, cleaning, purchasing chairs, 

other equipment, and printing up literature. 

 Let me list a few names of folks that we are praying for, and I 

hope that you will keep them in prayers: Rosemary and her family, her 

sister and her family, William and Monica, Ezekiel and Yamila and their 

children and Daniel, Veronica, Mariana and many other neighbors. 

 We are very happy that my parents, Paul and Barbara Grinstead, 

were able to come down and visit during the holidays.  Dad is very 

excited about helping with the preparations for the new church. 

Thanksgiving is not an Argentine holiday, so any turkey is very small and 

expensive.  This year, instead of getting a turkey, we put an Argentine 

twist on things and purchased a flame grilled pork leg and started a new 

tradition. 

Thank you for your faithful 

prayers and support. 

 

The Grinstead Family 

BIMI Missionaries 

in Argentina. 


